REVISED NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

CONFLUENCE ACADEMIES
BOARD OF DIRECTORS’
This Notice Posted 

February 5, 2020
Revised notice is hereby given that the Confluence Academies Board of Directors will hold a Board Meeting on Wednesday, February 5, 2020, beginning at 4:00 P.M.  Due to inclement weather, this meeting will take place via AT Conference Call by dialing 1-866-210-1669 followed by 6761360# when prompted.      
Items for discussion tentatively include:




Strategic Planning Discussion
******************************************************************************

The news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting:

Ms. Joleen Ploeger

611 North 10th Street, Suite 525

St. Louis, MO  63101

314-436-2313

